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Praying for God’s Future Provision 
Philippians 4:19 

 
“When God’s work is done in God’s way, for God’s glory, it will not 

lack for God’s supply.”  Hudson Taylor 
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Sept. 13, 2020 

 

 

Welcome      Michael Ingram 

 

 

“Hosanna (Praise Is Rising)” 

 

“Victory In Jesus” 

 

Prayer 

 

“Come Alive (Dry Bones)” 

 

 

 

Message      Michael Ingram 

Praying For God’s Future Provision 

Philippians 4:19 

 

 

 

Invitation 

 

“Wherever He Leads I’ll Go” 

 

 

 

Closing Prayer 

 

 

 



Birthdays 

Sunday, Sept. 13th 

 First Service @ 8:00 a.m. 

     Sunday School 9:00 a.m. for ALL Classes 

 Worship Service @ 10:15 a.m. 

 Corporate Prayer 4:00 p.m. Sanctuary 

 Deacons Meeting 5:00 p.m.           

Wednesday, Sept. 16th 

  Bible Study in Sanctuary 6:00 p.m. and  

         On facebook @ 6:00 p.m. 

 Youth, 3rd floor 6:00 p.m. 

Sunday, Sept. 20th 

    Worship Service @  8:00 a.m. 

Sunday School 9:00 a.m. All ages!! 

Worship Service @ 10:15 a.m. 

 All Sunday School Teachers & Leaders 

 Meet in fellowship hall @ 5:00 p.m. 

Evening Service-Bro. Lawrence Phipps  

6:00 p.m. in the Sanctuary. 

 Mon. 9/21st-Lawrence Phipps 6 p.m. 

 Tues.9/22nd-Lawrence Phipps 6 p.m. 

Sept. 13th-Sept. 20th 

Sept. 15th 
Heather Donaldson 

Sept. 17th 
Turner Donaldson 

Sept. 18th 
Gail Pointer 

Lisa Steward Bates 
Kim Kirk 
Sept. 19th 

Jeremy Bryan 
Addalyn Blackerby Lambert 

 
 

___________________ 
 
 
Online Prayer Requests 

 
During this time of  

separation caused by 
the pandemic, we are 

asking everyone to  
include cell number and 
address information on 

our online prayer  
requests. This will allow 

our church family to 
send (text/call/write) 

words of  
encouragement along 

with our prayers. 
Thank you,  
Paul Harper 

 
 
 
 

RECOGNITON OF MUSIC DIRECTOR 
JOE WINGARD AND FAMILY 

We want to recognize and celebrate our new Minister 
of Music, Joe Wingard, along with his wife, Gayle 
and son, Vaughn. Because of Covid-19 and social 
distancing, we haven’t been able to have the usual 
fellowship and pounding for them. Instead, we would 
like to present Joe and his family with gift cards to 
show our love and appreciation. The gift cards can 
be from eating establishments, Walmart, Target, 
Lowe’s, etc. The cards wil be presented to Joe on 
Sunday, Sept. 27th. You may start bringing your gift 
cards now. If you attend 1st service, give your cards 
to Cynthia Baker or Pam Acker. For the 2nd service,  
give you cards to Shelia Harper or you can also 
bring them to the Church Office, Mon-Fri. or put in 
the drop box in Office Door. Thank you all! 

 

Notices Thank You & Prayer Requests 

 

Online Prayer Requests 

include cell number and 
address information on 

requests. This will allow 

PFBC ONLINE CHURCH LIFE 
DIRECTORY 

 
PFBC is updating the online Church 
Life Directory to ensure it has all 
church member’s cell phone numbers 
so we can use the directory for  
ministry contacts especially while we 
are separated during the pandemic. If 
anyone prefers that their cell phone 
number NOT be published in the  
Directory (it will be password 
protected for Church family), please 
contact the Church office. Thank you! 
 

MOMS & MIRACLES!! 
Moms and Miracles is in 
need of donations. 
These donations will be 
used to purchase  
welcome gifts each time 
a new baby is born to a 
family in our church. 
Thank you in advance for 
your help! 
 

CORPORATE PRAYER 
We will be having our corporate 
prayer meeting on Sunday, Sept. 
13th @ 4:00 p.m. in the  
Sanctuary preparing us for the 
visit of Dr. Lawrence Phipps. 
There will be an insert with next 
weeks bulletin detailing who the 
prayer leaders will be and their 
numbers. Please plan on being 
present for this prayer service. 

PRAISE THE LORD!!! When I 
went to get the results of my  
biopsy, I got good news. NO  
CANCER . Thanks to all my 
Church members at First Baptist 
for their prayers, words of  
encouragement, but most of all 
your LOVE. I am proud to be a 
member of First Baptist Church 
Family. 
 Love in Christ, Bert McCullough 
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